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05/07/2023  17:51:502023/2034/P OBJ Tom Symes for 

Belsize society

Belsize Society objects to the proposals. Whilst the current side extension is not in keeping and is in a very 

poor state of repair, the proposed replacement is not an acceptable design.

36 Upper Park Road is mentioned in the Parkhill and Upper Park Conservation Area Appraisal and 

Management Strategy as making a positive contribution. 

The Key Views mentioned in the Strategy include the curve of Upper Park Road and this site is prominent on 

the corner with Tasker Road. 

There should be no incorporation of the wall with Tasker Road.

The materials should be white stucco with flat roof and a parapet in keeping with other side extensions in the 

CA.  

The relationship of the new works with the small windows in the building adjoining it in Tasker Road does not 

seem to work
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